
21/09/2021 

MR Jason Langendam 
20 / 40 - 42 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
info@keelsurfsupply.com 

RE: DA2021/1541 - 20 Albert Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We'd like to show our support for the going ahead of the Alma Mexican restaurant in 
Freshwater. Currently running a local business in the village for the last 7 years I feel this 
would be a huge asset to the revival of our local village. These guys run a great establishment 
after having dined in the Avalon restaurant and feel like its caters for a demographic not 
catered for at present. It will bring new people to the area and help support the grwoing number 
of businesses that have had a tough 4-5 years already.
They also would do justice to such a prominent spot in the village centre enhancing the 
aesthetics and feel of the place for the better.
Big Fan of what these guys do and am looking forward to a bumper summer having these guys 
around. 
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Subject: Online Submission


